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June 25, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Congratulations! It is our pleasure to welcome you to Susan Miller Dorsey High School for the 2023-2024 
school years. Your application has been accepted and we look forward to educating your child.  

Our goal is to provide students with the skills necessary to succeed in the 21st Century. Your child will benefit 
from a life learning opportunity to develop leadership skills, knowledge, and abilities to prepare and 
understand what is required to thrive as a professional in one of the three career paths that we offer. Dorsey 
has three CTE Pathways which include, Sports Medicine, Video Production and Business and Culinary Arts.  

You are invited to attend our Dorsey High School Orientation for 9TH GRADERS ONLY on Tuesday, 
August 8th at 2p & Wednesday, August 9th at 9 :30 A.M.   At the orientation on Tuesday, August 8th, we will 
review school wide expectations, lead a campus tour, and provide an opportunity to complete the enrollment 
process. On Wednesday, August 9th, we will provide an overview of our three pathways and our instructional 
program overall.    
 
If your child is currently enrolled in LAUSD, your child will be automatically enrolled.  However, the 
following forms must still be submitted to the Main Office: Government issued ID, child’s birth 
certificate, immunization records, current utility bill or rental agreement. 
 
If your child is a brand-new student to LAUSD, you will need to complete and submit enrollment 
documents. 

Welcome to our Dorsey family! It is an honor and privilege to educate your child. If you have any questions or 
concerns, you may email my Office Manager, Ms. Zaragoza, at nancy.x.zaragoza@lausd.net, or call the Main 
Office at (323) 298-8404.    

Sincerely,  

 

Orlando	M.	Johnson	
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


